
 

Notice 

                                                                                                     Issued from the department of political Science-Date-05/01/2025 

It is hereby to notify to all the students of semester-I (Minor) that the department of political 
science has arranged  a parent –teacher meeting which will be held on 07/01/2024 to discuss on 
the various issues and academic related matters. So, in terms of this fact, the parent of the 
students is warmly being requested to attend the meeting positively. 

 
Time-2.00 pm 
Venue-Smart Room 
 Date-07/01/2025  

  

                                                                                                                             

 

 


